
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
On Thursday 2nd  March it is World Book Day and we will be celebrating the day in 
school with lots of book activities. 
 
We would like to invite all the children in school to dress up.  
 
We would like children to come dressed up as a favourite story book character, or as 
a word. 
 
World book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading. To help get the 
children started on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book 
Day token. 
 
Boggledy Books have quite kindly said they will use our tokens to provide a book for 
every child in school. 
 
Discover more great reads with the ultimate list of reading recommendations at  
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 
 
Each class is also producing a class book – please see details and how to order on 
the attached flyer. These are discounted if you order before World Book Day itself. 
 
Thank you for supporting World Book Day and we look forward to seeing your 
fantastic costumes! 
 
Regards 
 
G Rhodes 
Headteacher 

Hawthorn Primary School 
Elmham Road 

Cantley 
Doncaster 
DN4 6LQ 

 (01302) 535906  

 head-hawthorn@EmpoweringMindsMAT.uk 

Headteacher: Mr. G. R. Rhodes 
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